From: mobybill@iinet.net.au <mobybill@iinet.net.au>

To: andypbo@gmail.com, David Cartmer <david.cartmer@gmail.com>, frogster73@gmail.com,
dpark44@bigpond.net.au, ian@bassflinders.com.au, scroft@bonnet.com.au
CC: Glenn Smith <gsmith.ph3200@gmail.com>, jim.lupton <jim.lupton@bigpond.com>, Robert Milner

<bobmil@bigpond.com>, Michael Wolf <mwolf@iinet.net.au>, Manager <manager@rmycph.com.au>, John
Barter <john.barterl@bigpond.com>

Date: Nov 25, 2021 9:22:25 AM

Subject: Cancellation - Safety Audit Saturday 27th November

Good Morning All;

Due to the forecasted rough weather for this Saturday I have cancelled the scheduled audits.

As we have limited time till Christmas I suggest that boat owners contact one of the auditors directly and
arrange a mutual time. The auditors have indicated they can accomodate the outstanding yachts.

Note, yachts have a safety waiver still current till 31st December 2021.

Once you have completed your audit can you forward a copy of the safety certificate to myself and John
Barter.

The yachts currently outstanding are;

Inception
Majella
Cordelia
Axiom

If It fits
Aeolus

The current Auditors are;

Glenn Smith mob. 0412210405
Jim Lupton mob. 0409463298
Rob Milner mob. 0452232189
Michael Wolf mob. 0439139672

Any question please give me a call.
Regards...Bill

Bill Dickson
Mob. 0428927071
Sailing Division- Safety co-ordinator



